
Help Needed for our Autumn Fair, Saturday, Oct. 21, 9am – 2pm. 

 

Dear Members and Friends of First Church, 

 

I am writing to ask you, as well as your family members and friends, to 

lend a hand with our annual Autumn Fair.  

With increasing attendance at the Fair, and dwindling numbers of active 

members, we are in need of workers to help us maintain the many 

offering our fair is known for.  Help is welcome in all areas, and we are 

in particular need of: 

 

-A greeter – to welcome attendees as they enter the church 

-Cashier – for the cafe 

-Parking/ shuttle – to help guests find a place to park  

-Salespeople at jewelry table, candy table, and bake table 

-Children’s games  

-Breakdown and cleanup after 2pm 

 

Also: Please reach out to your adult children who grew up in the church 

and anyone who claims First Church as their church.  We need their 

help!  And we welcome all who help to join us for a full or even a partial 

shift in order to allow workers to step away from their tables to have 

lunch and to visit our many vendors and church offerings. 

 

This is easy work and can be a lot of fun, so please help us recruit people 

willing to contribute to another successful church fair!  I can be reached 

at pastormichael@firstchurchbraintree.com, or you/they may call the 

church office, 781-843-3616, and leave a message with name, phone 

number, and position you/they would like to work.   

 

Thanks for your help!  God bless you! 

Pastor Michael  

mailto:pastormichael@firstchurchbraintree.com

